JM Hill PTO General Board Meeting

Motion to approve minutes from last meeting Kathy Lichtenstein

2nd Melanie Frassenelli

Principals Report

Mrs. Arnold

Planning Polar Express last day of school before break, kids wear pj's, Mrs. Arnold hands out hot chocolate, kids watch the movie, a lot of fun. Thanks to the PTO for the bells.

Next week is the Holiday Concert at JTL.

One stop Holiday shop is in a few weeks and will be even

better than last year!

Happy Holiday Season to everyone

Teachers Report

Miss Leonard

Thanks to the parents for Parent Teacher Conferences

and the PTO for the limo ride

Recording Secretary

Nancy Robilotta

Handed out minutes

1st VP's Report

Sapphire Serrano

One Stop Holiday shop coming up. We have 18 vendors booked but still have space for more. Need volunteers to give approx 1 hour that night to help out and also bakers for bake sale.

Having raffle, 2 winners every 15 minutes from 5:1`5 – 7:45

Bring your PTO card and get a free raffle ticket

Will have photo's with Santa, crafts, story time, kids shopping (80% of items are under \$5), food, bake sale, and chorus is singing

Family Game night in January. Play board games. Thinking of January 20, 2012 from 6-8. Will have snacks and it will be \$1

or \$2 to get in. A fun family night

Tricky Tray in April

2nd VP's Report

Wendy Sheeran

Cici's fundraiser in January. We would get 10% of sales, even call in orders, flyers will go out. Must bring flyer to event Cici's Limo ride was very successful

Candle fundraiser, Scentsy, around Mother's day. Will try to have representative come at April PTO meeting to explain the product

4th and 5th grade dance was a lot of fun, great DJ, a lot of pictures taken for the yearbook

Joe Corby's fundraiser again in March. Top sellers receive pizza kits

Gertrude Hawk pickup is next Thursday from 3-7PM Yearbooks on sale until Dec 15th and then again in Feb

\$5 off for PTO member that volunteer and attend meetings Texas Roadhouse went well. All raffle winners were from JM Hill

Queens Treasure fundraiser – extending through December Book Fair – Dec 12th – 16th. Will also be at One Stop Holiday

Shop

Entertainment books due back

President's Report

Carrie Panepinto YMCA family night in March. \$5 to get in for children,

parents free

Breakfast with Books is cancelled for December but will have

Bingo for Books in March (Mrs. Hogan)

Entertainment books due back. Please return book or money

Treasurers Report

Cathy Gallagher Reviewed treasurer's report. No questions

Gertrude Hawk – still need to make the deposit. We will see On the report in January. Holding on to the money for Holiday

Fest change

August 3rd interest – service charge of \$2.74 now added in

Motion to approve the Budget

Melanie Frassinelli 2nd Miss Leonard

Old Business None

New Business Melanie Frassinelli offered to do a fundraiser with her new floral business,

Bloom a week or two before Valentine's Day

Motion to adjourn: Kathy Lichtenstein 2nd Mrs. Gregor